CONGRATULATIONS
CLASS-OF 2017
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We invite incoming students to participate in the First Annual Pinellas Technical
College National Letter of Intent Signing Day on February 16th, from 11 AM to 1 PM
on both the St. Petersburg and Clearwater Campuses. Lunch will be served following
the ceremony. Sign up today to secure your spot.

Pinellas Technical College is excited to announce that high school students entering PTC during
the summer 2017 or Fall 2017 term will be eligible for a Full Book Scholarship! The scholarship
award will be for one full book scholarship per program and will be awarded on both the Clearwater
and St. Petersburg campuses. To register or to be considered for a book scholarship please visit
the following link for more information: http://bit.ly/ptcsigningday. Please visit the Pinellas
Technical College website at www.myptc.edu
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